
 
 

Cobham Close, Enfield, EN1 3SU 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

welcome to  

Cobham Close, Enfield 

Beautifully appointed top floor purpose built apartment in this popular residential development built just 20 years ago and situated in close 

proximity of the A10 with its abundance of retail parks and within easy access of both Enfield Town with its multiple shopping centre, rail station 

(Liverpool Street Line), parks and schools and adjacent to Enfield Playing Fields.  

 

The property has been modernised throughout to a high standard and has many pleasing features.  

 



 

 

 

 
view this property online  barnfields.co.uk/Property/ENF102825 

 

Entrance Hall 
Wood effect laminate floor, storage cupboard, airing 
cupboard, double radiator, door entryphone system, 
access to loft space (ideal for storage). 
 

Lounge 

18' 10" max x 12' 3" max ( 5.74m max x 3.73m max ) 

Fitted carpet, coving to ceiling, sunken spotlights to 
ceiling, radiator, views to front aspect over 
communal gardens and parking.  
 

Kitchen 

11'  x 6'  ( 3.35m x 1.83m ) 

Comprehensively fitted in wood effect units, 
comprising one and half bowl composite sink and 
drainer inset to worksurface, tiled splashback, 
plumbing for washing machine, space for fridge-
freezer, integrated electric oven and grill, gas hob 
with concealed extractor fan over, cupboard housing 
wall mounted gas central heating boiler, door to 
lounge, sunken spotlights to ceiling, window to front 
aspect (south facing), laminate floor.  
 

Bedroom  
13' 10" max x 10' 1" ( 4.22m max x 3.07m ) 

Fitted carpet, double radiator, double built-in 
wardrobe cupboard, southerly views to front aspect.  
 

Bathroom 

Beautifully and comprehensively remodelled with 
vanity wash hand basin with cupboards under, mixer 
tap over, low flush WC, panelled bath with central 
mixer tap, shower over with glass shower screen, 
shaver point, heated towel rail radiator, sunken 
spotlights to ceiling, extractor fan, wood effect 
laminate floor.  
 

Outside 

As previously stated the property has an allocated 
parking space for one vehicle. There are covered 
bicycle storage areas and bin areas and communal 
gardens laid to lawn with flowers and shrubs and 
parking for guests.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

We currently hold lease details as displayed above, should you require further information please contact the 

branch.  Please note additional fees could be incurred for items such as leasehold packs. 

 
 

 020 8363 3394 

 
info@barnfields.com 

 
1a Windmill Hill, Enfield, Middlesex, EN2 6SE 

 barnfields.co.uk  

welcome to 

Cobham Close, Enfield 

 Chain Free 

 Long Lease 

 Lift To All Floors 

 Allocated Parking Space 

 Large Lounge 
 

Tenure: Leasehold EPC Rating: C 
 

 

  

£280,000 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Please note the 

marker reflects the 

postcode not the 

actual property 

 

 

 

1. MONEY LAUNDERING REGULATIONS Intending purchasers will be asked to produce identification documentation at a later 

stage and we would ask for your co-operation in order that there is no delay in agreeing the sale. 2. These particulars do not 

constitute part or all of an offer or contract. 3. The measurements indicated are supplied for guidance only and as such must be 

considered incorrect. Potential buyers are advised to recheck measurements before committing to any expense. 4. We have not 

tested any apparatus, equipment, fixtures or services and it is in the buyers interest to check the working condition of any 

appliances. 5. Where an EPC, or a Home Report (Scotland only) is held for this property, it is available for inspection at the branch 

by appointment. If you require a printed version of a Home Report, you will need to pay a reasonable production charge reflecting 

printing and other costs. 6. We are not able to offer an opinion either written or verbal on the content of these reports and this 

must be obtained from your legal representative. 7. Whilst we take care in preparing these reports, a buyer should ensure that 

his/her legal representative confirms as soon as possible all matters relating to title including the extent and boundaries of the 

property and other important matters before exchange of contracts. 

Property Ref: 

ENF102825 - 0005 

 

see all our properties on zoopla.co.uk | rightmove.co.uk | barnfields.co.uk 

check out more properties at barnfields.co.uk 

 


